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As we sit through the coldest winter in the US in roughly 35 years it is even more 

clear that the vehicles we drive and use to get work done are not optional, they are 

mandatory to the safety and well being of ourselves our friends and neighbors. It is 

foolish to think that by simply applying pressure to manufacturers and owners of 

these vehicle to switch to electricity is going to miraculously present a cost effective 

solution. Stop playing with the lives of the constituents and allow us to make these 

changes as we are able. The Advanced Clean Trucks legislation must be stopped.  


